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The Committee convened four times in Fall 2022 to design and conduct an evaluation of the SCF instrument and review the findings. The committee is mandated in policy to review and assess the SCF instrument every four years. The committee was also briefed on the Teaching Effectiveness Framework and provided input related to SCF throughout the Fall semester.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The committee met once in Spring 2022 and will meet an additional three times before May 2022. Following University Policy, the committee prepared a report summarizing its Student Course Feedback Instrument and Report Forms Evaluation (attached). For the remainder of Spring 2022, the committee will continue to discuss ways to align SCF with the Teaching Excellence Framework. It will also discuss making improvements to SCF reports distributed to students, faculty, and administrators.

